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On Monday April 3rd at approximately 9 am, VPD Marine Unit members attended to the Coal Harbour area and 

extracted two males from the water and recovered the overturned Coleman canoe that they had been paddling. 

Investigators are now attempting to determine the lawful owner of the 1981 Coleman 15 foot orange coloured canoe.   

A hand drawn name of “BLEEZSPOT” is on the portside.  Please contact Constable Jamie Gibson of the VPD 

Marine Unit if you are able to assist. Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca  File 2017-60785. 
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